
 

 

October 18, 2016 
 

 
A Message from the AOC President – RE: AOC ELECTIONS 

 
 

The 2016 AOC Board of Directors election results are now in and the results are 
provided for all interested members.  For At-Large Director, "Muddy" Watters was elected to a 
second term, as was Jeff Walsh for our International Region 2 Director position. For 
International Region 1, Sue Robertson from the UK will be taking over for Dr. Bob Andrews 
when his final 3-year term expires at the end of this November. 
 

You may notice no mention of a second At-Large Director name, and that's because for 
perhaps the first time ever, there was a tie between the next two candidates after Mr. Watters.  
By our procedures, the EXCOM discussed several possibilities to resolve the tie and in the 
end, recommended a vote by the full BOD in a special meeting that will occur this Friday, 
October 21st.  Both candidates are fully aware of the situation and have agreed to this method 
of resolution.  Therefore, the final results will be available by early next week.  

 
Watch this space!   
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